Printer Friendly
Tender invitation to install Sculpture at the United Nations

The Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the United Nations invites bids from reputable construction companies having
an experience working with the United Nations to install a metallic Sculpture as per following details:

. Having a concrete base with marble;
° Excavation;

o Engraving;

o Steeling;

o insurance; and

o Carting and handling of the sculpture

The quotes should clearly indicate name of company with address, phone/mobile/fax/email, detail of past experience
of handling/managing large parties/events and delegation in Manhattan, New York. Also include, list of current
clients and references, if any and terms of payment.

Sealed bids may be addressed to €#Head of Chancery, Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the United Nations, New
York (8 East, 65th Street, N.Y. 10065). The same should be received by 29 July 2019. The bids will be opened at 5.00
p-m. on 30 July 2019

The Mission reserves the right to accept or reject any tender without assigning any reason.
For equiries/appointments please call: 212-879-8600 Ext 128

Posted: July 12 2019
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